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In reply, refer to: Project No. 10856 
 
September 30, 2016 

 
Mr. Jason Kreuscher 
Vice President, Operations 
Renewable World Energies, LLC 
100 South State Street, P.O. Box 264 
Neshkoro, WI 54960 
 
Re: Progress Report No. 13 

Au Train Hydroelectric Project (P-10856) 
 
Dear Mr. Kreuscher: 

 
 We have completed our review of August 2, 2016 Progress Report (#13) for your 
proposed improvements to the spillway and south embankment at your Au Train 
Hydroelectric Project (P-10856).  The monthly report reflects that some progress has 
been made on the designing of improvements to reduce the risk associated with your 
project.  You are reminded that the final design of the proposed improvements is to be 
submitted by October 28, 2016.  Your next monthly report should include a detailed 
summary of the purchase of the railroad property and specific proposed submittal date of 
the HEC-RAS analysis and soil boring information.  I suggest we schedule a 
teleconference to review the work progress and direction of your proposed 
improvements.   
 

Please contact me at (312) 596-4430 or Mr. Peter Chapman, P.E. at (312) 596-
4446 if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

John A. Zygaj, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 
 
 

20161003-5009 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 9/30/2016 6:01:26 PM



Document Content(s)

10856_AuTrain_Progress report 13_37509.PDF............................1-1

20161003-5009 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 9/30/2016 6:01:26 PM


	10856_AuTrain_Progress report 13_37509.PDF
	Document Content(s)

		2016-09-30T15:26:17-0500
	MICHAEL DAVIS




